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June 13,2000 

Osiris Corporation 
Attn: Mr. Lance Shipp, CFO 
8828 Stemmons Freeway, Ste 212 
Dallas, TX 75247-3721 

Dear Sir: 

Your Check Number 14193 for $62.00, dated 5/26/00, has been voided and returned herewith as it 
should have been made payable to the Florida Public Service Commission and not the Florida 
Department of Revenue. 

Should you have any questions, please contact Ms. Martha Coggins at the above address or 
telephone number. 

8 

EHS:vm:chec.- 
Enclosure 
c: Ms. Martha Coggins 

APp Mrs. Paula Mer 
c.&F -- Mrs. Kay Flynn CMP __ 

t z w 

5 u 
0 
0 

CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER 2540 SWMARD OAK BOULEVARD. TALLAHASSEE, FL 32399-0850 
A- &rnrm.tiu. ~ ~ t i ~ f l ~ ~ d  opp,.t.mm;~ F ~ ~ I ~ ~ ~ ~  
-I ~ .... .. 

PSC Whi te :  http://m.floridapsecom 
._I.., - - ~  ._,_. 

Internet E-mail: eontar@psutat.=fl.us 



NA 

lational Telemanagemer 

ROP TAX - P AI 

I 

5/26/00 62.00 0.Of 

14193 

62.00 

0.00 I 62.00 62.00 I TOTAL >I 

8 



May 24,2000 

Paula J. Isler 
Public Service Commission 
Capital Circle Office Center 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

RE: Docket Number 990764-TI 

Paula: 

We are unable to locate our IXC certificate. Enclosed is a check for the past due 1999 RAFs payment, 
penalty and interest. Please contact me if we need to do anything else. 

Sincerely, 

Todd Smith 
Tax Manager 
Todd.smith@ntcworld.com 
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May 18,2000 

Mr. Lance Shipp, CFO 
U.S. Osiris Corporation 
8828 Stemmons Freeway, Suite 212 
Dallas, TX 75247-3721 

Dear Mr. Shipp: 

The Commission’s Division of Administration forwarded to me for handling a copy of your 
May 8 letter. You returned the 1999 Regulatory Assessment Fee (RAF) return and advised that all 
assets had been sold to First Call Communications, Inc. 

In Docket No. 990764-“I, Order No. PSC-99-151l-PAA-TI, which was issued on August 3, 
1999, canceled your IXC certificate with an effective date of June 3,1999, the date the Commission 
received the company’s request for cancellation. The Order stated in part: 

U.S. Osiris shall return its certificate to this Commission. In addition, under Section 
364.336, Florida Statutes, certificate holders must pay a minimum annual RAFs of 
$50 if the certificate was active during any portion of the calendar year. A RAFs 
Return notice for 1999 will be mailed to U.S. Osiris. Neither the cancellation of its 
certificate nor the failure to receive a RAF Return notice for 1999 shall relieve U.S. 
Osiris from its obligation to pay RAFs for 1999. 

What this means is that U.S. Osiris is responsible for the final 1999 RAFs payment. The fee 
was due January 31,2000; therefore, statutory penalty and interest charges also apply. IfU.S. Osiris 
owes the minimum amount, the past due charges are $62.00 ($50.00 fee, $10.00 penalty, $2.00 
interest) if your check is mailed in May. If your check is mailed in June, the amount increases to 
$65.00 ($50.00 fee, $12.50 penalty, $2.50 interest). 

Please respond in writing by June 2,2000. w o u  have any questions, just let me how.  I can 
be reached at (850) 413-6502-voice, (850) 413-6503-fax, and by internet e-mail at 
pisler@psc.state.fl.us. 
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